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NNABA LAUNCHES NEW WEBSITE

Phoenix, AZ. — The National Native American Bar Association (NNABA) recently
relaunched its website, with a new design and structure to make it easier to share
news about issues that impact Native Americans in the legal profession. The new
site presents information in a more user-friendly and navigable interface, including
sections about the NNABA's leadership, nationwide job announcements, initiatives,
exciting new research project, judiciary project, and recognition of sponsors.

"This new website represents a significant step forward in NNABA’s commitment to
its members and in its efforts to serve as a national voice for the Native American
legal community," said NNABA President Mary Smith.

Our new homepage reflects the most current news about NNABA and its initiatives.
NNABA's website also has new functionality such as being able to pay membership
dues and to sponsor NNABA'’s groundbreaking study of Native American attorneys
via credit card.

Please visit NNABA’s website at www.nativeamericanbar.org.

Founded in 1973, NNABA serves as the national association for American Indian,
Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian attorneys, judges, law professors and law
students. NNABA strives for justice and effective legal representation for all
American indigenous peoples; fosters the development of Native American lawyers
and judges; and addresses social, cultural and legal issues affecting American
Indians, Alaska Natives, and Native Hawaiians.

For more information contact 480-727-0420 or visit www.nativeamericanbar.org.
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